Memo
To:

       Parents   
From:                  Beth McCarthy









Date:     
      Wednesday, May 4, 2011



                 http://IanBaillie.nbed.nb.ca
· Reminder to Parents:   There will be no school on May 5th and May 6thas teachers have meetings.
·  Just a friendly reminder to drop off you recyclables at Hebert’s Bottle Exchange on Wellington Street.  Please indicate that you are from Ian Baillie Primary so that all funds can be allocated to the school which will be forwarded to the Japan relief effort.
· Kin Film Festival will be this Saturday, May 7th from 11:00-2:00 at Empire Theatres.
· The kick off for Go for 42 starts on Monday, May 9th.  We will be walking around the track at 12:30 pm.  Parents are welcome to join us.
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